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Our ref: GEL/RJB 
 
04 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Class of 2024 Prom  
 
Thank you for your patience regarding the official letter about this year’s prom.  We are excited to 
have confirmed our booking at The Marriott Hotel, Portsmouth for Thursday 11 July 2024.  
 
This event is a celebration of your child reaching the end of their time at school and a chance for 
them to enjoy themselves with their peers and staff.  Therefore, we encourage every student to be a 
part of this event however, we do reserve the right to withdraw an invitation if we feel that their 
conduct at college is not worthy of a ticket.   
 
Students were given the choice of either a sit down meal or a buffet. The majority chose a buffet. This 
allows the students to sit where they would like.  
 
There is an opportunity to request alternatives to suit dietary requirements, however, if your child has 
any dietary requirements, please could you let me know.  
 
The plan for the evening is as follows: 
 

5.30pm    Students begin to arrive 
7.00pm    Welcome drink 
7.30pm    Buffet, Disco and Awards  
11.00pm  Carriages 

 
The tickets cost £45.00 which can be paid via Scopay and will need to be paid by the end of May half 
term.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals and you require assistance with funding the ticket, 
please let me know 
 
*If your child helped out as a tour guide on Open Evening or has received 300 House Points, you will 
have already received notification of a 10% discount.   
 

Should you require any further information then please email me at events@henrycort.org 
  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr G Elliott 
Assistant House Progress Leader 
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